
February 6, 1981
LB 8, 10, 109, 143,
188, 234, 336a .

March 9* Your Committee on Constitutional Revision 
gives notice for February 26 and 27 of hearing. (See 
page 460 of the Journal.)

New bill, LB 336a , by Senator Koch. (Read title for
the first time as found on page 460 of the Journal.)

Mr. President, I have a report of Registered Lobbyists 
for January 30 through February 5. (See pages 460 and 
46l of the Legislative Journal.)

Your Committee on Business and Labor whose Chairman is
Senator Maresh to whom was referred LB 188 instructs
me to report the same back to the Legislature with 
the recommendation it be advanced to General File;
234 to General File. (Signed) Senator Maresh.

Your Committee on Public Works whose Chairman is 
Senator Kremer to whom was referred LB 10 reports the 
same back to the Legislature with the recommendation 
it be advanced to General File; LB 8 to General File 
with amendments; and LB 109 to General File with amend
ments. (Signed) Senator Beutler as Vice Chair. (See 
pages 461 and 462 of the Legislative Journal.)

SENATOR CLARK: We will now take up LB 14 3. The Clerk
will read.

CLERK: Mr. President, LB 14 3 was introduced by Senator
Chambers. (Read title). The bill was read on January 
14. It was referred to the Public Works Committee for 
public hearing. It was advanced to General File. There 
are committee amendments pending, Mr. President.

SENATOR CLARK: Senator Beutler, do you want to take
the committee amendments?

SENATOR BEUTLER: Mr. Speaker, members of the Legis
lature, we are now dealing with Senator Chambers' 
proposal to raise the Interstate speed limit from 55 
to 65 miles per hour. Basically, that is the only 
thing tnat Senator Chambers1 bill did in its original 
form. The commit tee... the majority of the committee 
saw fit to propose three amendments. The first amend
ment would reduce the increase from 65 to 60. In other 
words, the proposal then with the committee amendment 
would be increase the speed limit from 55 to 60 miles 
an hour instead of 65 as proposed by Senator Chambers.
In conjunction with that suggestion, the committee 
adopted a second amendment which would eliminate the


